Date

Mom's name Mom's address

Dear (Mom's Name),

Congratulations, your baby is done with his/her hepatitis B shots and blood test. It is time to close your case. Thank you for your help.

Keeping your appointments with your doctor is an important part of protecting your health.

It is *very important* that you take good care of yourself. Many people with chronic hepatitis B can stay healthy for their whole lives. It is important that you see your doctor regularly so that your liver can be checked for any signs of disease. Remember, you will have the virus in your blood and body fluids for the rest of your life. Even though you may not feel sick, you can pass the infection on to others who have not been protected.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at (XXX-XXX-XXXX).

Sincerely,

Your name, RN, PHN
Local Health Department
Perinatal Hepatitis B Prevention Program